

Law & Democracy Legal Services

The Gambling Commission 4th Floor Victoria Square House Birmingham B2 4 BP Please Ask For: David Gill

Direct Dial: (0116) 257 2626 **Ext:** 626

Email: david.gill@oadby-wigston.gov.uk **Website:** www.oadby-wigston.gov.uk

Date: 30 March 2022

Dear Sirs

Re: Television and Radio advertisements promoting gambling competitions

I am instructed to write to you on behalf of the Licensing and Regulatory Committee of Oadby and Wigston Borough Council.

At its meeting on 10 March 2022, members expressed their concerns about the proliferation of advertisements on both the television and radio promoting gambling competitions and betting sites. Members were of the view that at the time of the current 'Cost of Living' crisis such advertisements have the potential to draw into debt (or further debt) those people that can least afford it.

Members have requested to be advised of what steps if any could be taken in an attempt to curb the quantity of such advertisements.

Yours faithfully

David Gill Monitoring Officer

(Head of Law and Democracy)



Customer Service Centre: 40 Bell Street, Wigston, Leicestershire LE18 1AD Council Offices: Station Road, Wigston, Leicestershire LE18 2DR

Tel: (0116) 288 8961 Fax: (0116) 288 7828





